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                               TOYS FOR TOTS                         

“STUFF THE SWAT TRUCK” 

TOY DRIVE 

  

 

The Visalia Police Department, in conjunction with Target, will be holding a toy drive at the Visalia Target located at 

3308 N. Dinuba Boulevard on Saturday, December 3 from 10:00 a.m.- 1:00 p.m. This year marks the                     

75th Anniversary of the Toys for Tots Foundation and our toy drive will directly benefit children in the Visalia area.  

 

Members of the Visalia Police Department SWAT Team will be at the North Target to accept donations of new, 

unwrapped toys in an effort to “Stuff the SWAT Truck” full of toys and help children in our community have a Merry 

Christmas. 

 

We would like to formally invite members of the public to attend and help create a memorable holiday for those in 

our community.   
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